	


2017 Sponsorship Information


What is the Battle of the Brains?
The Battle of the Brains is an invitational quiz bowl tournament hosted by Chadwick High School in Chadwick, Missouri. The tournament will be held in February and will include eight local teams.

How much does it cost to be a sponsor?
We are asking each business for just $50 to help offset our costs. In return, your business name will be printed on the back of all our t-shirts (approximately 75-100 total) and posted on our website.

Where does the money go?
Your sponsorship will help offset the following expenses:  
· soda and pizza for all participants, sponsors, and tournament staff
· t-shirts for all participants, sponsors, and tournament staff
· team trophies and individual medals
· high quality questions from NAQT

How do I sign up?
If your business would like to be a sponsor, please send a check for $50 to “CHADWICK SCHOOL” with “Quiz Bowl” written on the memo line to 
Tyler Walker
Chadwick High School
PO Box 274 
Chadwick, MO 65629
We will notify you when we receive your payment and add you to our list of sponsors.

Hey, I want a cool t-shirt!
T-shirts are available for just $10. Simply include an additional check and a note with your shirt size. You can pick it up the day of the tournament or we will deliver it to you. 

Contact Info
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have questions, please visit our website at battleofthebrains.writethinker.com or contact Tyler Walker at walkert@chadwick.k12.mo.us or (417) 634-3588.
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